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Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am pleased to announce that I have been approved by the Newfoundland and Labrador English School District to offer an EF (Education First) student Tour to Switzerland in June 2016. 

I have taken the time to review many tours from EF and have decided that I would like to take this group on a Swiss adventure. This tour will include a great deal of hiking in the Swiss Alps so good physical conditioning will be an absolute must for this trip. We will be based in Lucerne during our time in Switzerland with many day trips that include Interlaken (zip-line/high ropes adventure course and white water raft) Lake Geneva Region (Chateau de Chillion - Montreux and the town of Greyer), Äscher mountain restaurant (Cliffside restaurant (3 hour hike), Eiger Trail  Hike (6km) to Grindelwald, a Gondola ride up Mt. Rigi and much, much more. I am sure it will be an experience they will never forget. I am looking to take roughly 30 to 36 students on this adventure. 

As a physical education teacher I am passionate about leading a healthy, active lifestyle. Over the last 10 years I have tried to blend this type of lifestyle with another passion of mine - travel. I am hoping that this incredible experience will instill a sense of global awareness and ignite a similar passion for culture, travel and adventure in each student. 

This proposed trip to Switzerland will provide your child a once in a lifetime experience with their classmates. It is a beautifully mountainous, landlocked country with a diverse population and four national languages (German, French, Italian and Romansh). A perfect location for adventure travel.  

I will also be starting an optional recycling program that would greatly help the students with their trip costs and spending money. More information to follow on this program but it would be wise to save all recycling from your home as well as friends and family over the summer holidays to submit to the depot in September (cannot submit during holidays). Students on previous trips have raised as much as $1500.00.

Approximate cost of this 8 day adventure is $4035.00  I will be holding an information session for parents on Tuesday, June 3rd at 7pm at Holy Spirit High. If you are considering sending your child on this trip please send me an e-mail so that I can gauge the interest level and have the appropriate materials prepared for the meeting. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call me at home 745-2114. My e-mail address is jasondesai@esdnl.ca 

Thank-you, 

Jason Desai

For complete trip details (itinerary, cost breakdown, recycling program) please visit http://hshpedept.weebly.com/
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Switzerland Adventure 2016 - Holy Spirit High - Jason Desai (jasondesai@esdnl.ca)
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